You are invited to the

St Mary’s P&F Welcome Night Picnic

Friday 1st March, 5-7pm

St Mary’s School Grounds

The P&F would like to invite you to attend our first ever Community Picnic Night on Friday 1%
March from Spm till 7pm.

Bring your picnic blanket, picnic food and the family and come and share a meal with the St
Mary’s School Community. If you don’t feel like bringing a picnic, there will be a sausage
sizzle and hot chips available to purchase.

Information stalls for local sport and community groups (soccer, netball, AFL, league, Scouts
and others) will be in attendance as well so you can find out more information and maybe
organise a team with your children’s class mates.

No RSVP is required, just turn up and join in the fun.




